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Donna Conkling

From: Scott Kaufman <scottzkaufman@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 2:45 PM
To: Mayor; Clerk's Department
Subject: The Richard "Rippy" Phillips Football Field at Crossways

CAUTION: External sender. 

Dear Board of Trustees,, 

As A life long Scarsdale Raider, I have come to know "Rippy" and he is the epitome  of Scarsdale Raider 
Football. His devotion to the kids he coaches on behalf of Scarsdale football is legendary among players young 
and old. I feel naming the field The Richard "Rippy" Phillips Football Field at Crossways  is a fitting 
tribute to his decades of dedication.  

Sincerely, 

Scott Kaufman 
Class of '73 and the Championship team of '72 

 


